


Penn Mallow

From: Greg Fogleman

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 11:56 AM

To: Penny Mallow

Cc: ‘ed@southcomservices.com’

Subject: FW: Florida Public Service Commission Data Request for Edward J. Kaberna d/b/a

SouthCom Services d/b/a SunCom Enterprises

Penny,

Please use the email below to open up a payphone cancelation docket with the Clerk’s office for Mr. Kaberna’s
payphone certificate (certificate # 2765).

Thanks,
Greg

From: ed@southcomservices.com <ed@southcomservices.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 10:41 AM

To: Greg Fogleman <GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: Florida Public Service Commission Data Request for Edward J. Kaberna d/b/a SouthCom Services d/b/a
SunCom Enterprises

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Hi Greg,

Nice talking to you today. As per our conversation please cancel my PSC license as I am no longer in the payphone
business. Please send me some sort of confirmation for my records.

I will be waiting to be contacted for my final regulatory assessment fees
Thanks again for your assistance in this matter.

As far as the current dynamics of the ongoing payphone industry please refer any questions to Vernon at 770-844-1346.
I got his number from my connection at IDTel in NY. I am told that Vernon is part of the manufacturing of modern
payphone equipment and is also a service provider in prisons ETC. Hope that will help you

Ed Kaberna
SouthCom Services
941.685.2215

From: Greg Fogleman <GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 3:59 PM
To: 'ed@southcomservices.com' <ed @southcomservices.com>




Subject: Florida Public Service Commission Data Request for Edward J. Kaberna d/b/a SouthCom Services d/b/a SunCom
Enterprises

Good afternoon Mr. Kaberna

Pursuant to §§ 364.183 and 364.3375, F.S., the Florida Public Service Commission is conducting an inquiry
regarding the payphone market in Florida. We will also send this data request via certified mail tomorrow,
September, 10 2025. Please report on the total number of operational payphones your company has in Florida by
the following categories:

1) Correctional Faculties Payphones, or
2) Publicly Accessible Payphones.

We request that you provide this data by September 24, 2025. You can submit your responses by replying to this
email or it may be filed with the Clerk’s office. The data provided will be aggregated to develop a clearer
understanding the payphone market in Florida.

We appreciate your cooperation by submitting your response in a timely manner. If you have any questions,
please contact me at (850) 413-6574 or by email at gfoglema(@psc.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

Greg Fogleman

Public Utilities Supervisor

Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis
Florida Public Service Commission







